
From: deidre shanahan
To: PAC
Subject: Proposed stadium
Date: Friday, 16 December 2022 5:17:32 PM

I find it absolutely ridiculous planning to build a sports stadium on prime 
land.
Apart from looking huge and ugly, the money could better be spent on roads,  hospital 
problems, paying nurses and teachers decent wages to encourage them to stay instead of
leaving in droves through stress and low wages.
Far too much importance is placed on sport and not enough on arts and less aggressive
entertainment.
And as for ratepayers having to pay towards this, myself as a rate payer find
it highly offensive.
Do something decent with our money.

Deidre shanahan
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